
From: Olson, Derek (CI-StPaul)
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Water pipe issue at 284 Albert Street
Date: Monday, October 4, 2021 2:29:44 PM
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This property does have water now.  We turned the water back on 11/15/2019.  We shut the water off because the plumbing didn’t meet code.
 

Water Inquiries
1900 Rice Street
Saint Paul, MN 55113
Ph:  651-266-6350
waterinquiries@ci.stapaul.mn.us
 

 
 
 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 12:58 PM
To: Olson, Derek (CI-StPaul) <derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Water pipe issue at 284 Albert Street
 
Hi Derek,
We have an appeal tomorrow and Marcia wants to know what it means when it said having bad water pipes.  Is water on now?  Was that the problem and is
there water service there? 
 
 

 
 
 
Mai Vang
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall
Saint Paul, MN 55102
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings

 
 

mailto:derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us
http://www.stpaul.gov/water
mailto:waterinquiries@ci.stapaul.mn.us
http://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings

(B




DSl Code Enforcement Response:
Assigned To: Westenhofer, Sean Phone: 651-266-1914
03/29/2018: *Recheck - water shut off for water pipe issues inside the property. CN Sent.
DSl Code Enforcement Reinspection:
Assigned To: Westenhofer, Sean Phone: 651-266-1914

04/06/2018: *Recheck - Water disconnected by SPRWS for having bad water pipes and no communication.
Adding open CS (LM) CN orders to this UHH order. Placard posted, Photos attached.

04/12/2018: Xto CS VB - 4/11open VB file.
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